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To whom it may concern,

| am writing to voice my concern with regards to the proposed changes to the Rural Electoral areas.

The regions of WA are the bank that the government relies on for taxes, exports, employment and that is only some
of it, We in the regions must have a say, our voice is not being heard at all, surely the Govt has noticed that the
farmers & pastoralist have had enough, the mining companies have had enough, leave the bloody electoral

boundaries alone.
The city has enough say, the city has enough voters, the city benefits hugely from the regions, imagine if we in the

regions got the same !!
Regards,

Jacquie

Jacquie Lacy
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